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Comments: Hello.

I am opposed to the changes proposed to fixed anchors and fixed equipment in wilderness areas. As a climber, I

believe in judicious use of fixed anchors to ensure safety while climbing. These have been used for decades and

their removal will create confusion and unsafe situations. 

Thank you.


